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ALBERTA
EDUCATION

Office of the Minister

April 1, 1993

Mr. Rocky Bohnet

Dear Mr. Bohnet:

I have received the Order of the Provincial Executive
Council of the Alberta Teachers' Association which upholds
the verdict reached by the Discipline Committee that you
are guilty of unprofessional conduct. In addition, I have
received a recommendation from the Provincial Executive
Council to cancel your teaching certificate.

I find I must cancel your teaching authority. The
cancellation date is effective as of the date of this
letter. Your Interim Professional Certificate must be

returned immediately to the Registrar of the Teacher
Certification and Development Branch at the following
address:

The Registrar

Teacher Certification and Development Branch
Alberta Education

11160 Jasper Avenue

Edmonton, AB T5K 0OL2

Yours sincerely,

Halvar C. Jonson
Minister of Education

324 Legislature Building, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada T5K 2B6 Telephone 403/427-2025 Fax 403/427-5582
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